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To whom it may concern and to be honest that is everyone who shares the planet with our fellow creatures.
I have been looking after our feathered friends since [ was a child. I have been living in Balbriggan for
forty years and these seagulls are not are feathered friends. They are dangerous creatures in every sense of
the word, from their contaminated crap to their sharp and aggressive beaks. They have stripped the roofs of
houses from their solar lighting panels; they have attacked and frightened children and adults alike; they are
fearless in their pursuit of whatever takes their fancy; school children have to stay inside for their lunches
and breaks when fresh air is necessary for their well being. We need protection. The National Parks and
Wildlife crew are a disgrace to their name and from our experience here in Balbriggan, they are shown to be
inept, uncaring, inefficient, downright lazy and shameful. Are these seagulls more important than the
welfare of the people who live here, not to mention the monies spent by businesses in the town to repair the
damage done? Get off your backsides and do the job you are being paid to do, honestly.
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